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From The Editor 
Welcome to the Jayco Jaybirds SA club newsletter.  
Many thanks this month to Alison for her report on the Goolwa Rally. 
 
Keith Greenlees   Editor (kagreenlees@gmail.com) 

Club Raffle 
There were no bids for the Companion 
Rhino Chairs, so these will be a prize in a 
raffle. 
The raffle will be run from 16 January 2016 
at the January dinner The tickets sell for $2 
each and will be available from Emma at 
club rallies The raffle will be drawn at the 
Annual General Meeting on 20th July. 
Allan 

AGM 
To be held at the Australian Caravan 

Company office on South Road 
20th July 2016 

7pm 
Please consider nominating for a posi-

tion on the committee. 
More information in the near future. 

 



Our rally for April is to Kingston on Murray, Fri 8th -10th.  For those who are 
including the add on to Buronga ( Mildura), Sunday night will be at Kingston. 
Please be aware travel to Buronga will follow on, by leaving on the Monday 
for 4 nights. Some members are then thinking of going on to Broken Hill as 
well, (this is not under the club umbrella.) There are currently 10 vans for 
Kingston and 6 travelling to Buronga: please remember to let me know if 
you would like to be added or if you can't make it.  
Kingston details. 
Ph. 85830209, 
461 Holmes Road 
Kingston on Murray.   
Buronga Riverside caravan park 03 50233040.  
Our May rally has been booked to 
coincide with the Clare gourmet 
weekend, May 13-15th. If you are 
planning on attending, please en-
sure your deposit is paid to the 
caravan park (88422724)  as soon 
as possible, then let me know so 
you are included in emails.  
Thanks,  Anne  (preferably by email, 
but mobile is 0417839536) 
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Booking into a Rally 
If you wish to participate in any rallies, you will need to :  
 Advise Anne by email or telephone of your intention to participate four 

weeks before the rally date. 
 holloway_anne@hotmail.com 
 Phone: 0417 839 536 
 
 ALSO, should you wish to arrive earlier or depart later than the dates  

booked by the club, you will need to communicate DIRECTLY with the 
caravan park concerned to discuss your dates of arrival and departure.  
Could you please also let Anne know that you have done so? 



Goolwa Camping Tourist Park 
Goolwa 

Jayco Jaybirds:  Goolwa Rally,  4th to 6th March, 2016 
 
Hi all fellow Jaybirds.  Did we all have a great weekend at Goolwa? I think 
so, judging by the socialising, laughing, eating and consumption of various 
beverages.  Once again, a very successful weekend I think. 
As this article is written by The Crazy Dog Lady I 
think I should welcome our special new Jaybird 
members Whisky and Ginny.  What little cuties 
they both are, and such cuddles were enjoyed by 
those people who wished to.  I even placed one 
in Anne’s arms very briefly.  I look forward to see-
ing them grow and be happy little campers. (oh 
and Karen and Emma too I guess) LOL.  SPE-
CIAL NOTE:  Karen has asked me to pass on 
Emma and Karen’s thanks to everyone who 
helped socialise the puppies and made them part 
of the group.  Emma and Karen are both really 
very grateful.  Thanks. 
Meals were great again and I wonder if the occa-
sional booking for lunch at a cafe or similar might 
not be a good choice from time to time.  Those of 
us who walked on the beach at the Mouth of the 
Murray, had fun, with target practise taking place 
with the odd “sea ball”.  Molly, and Gem, but especially Darcey thought this 
beach was terrific. 

Now I know some of you went 
off visiting Strathalbyn, Lang-
horne Creek, lunched at the 
Green Man cafe, but as I don’t 
really know more details than 
that, I hope you had a nice time.  
Some of us walked the Goolwa 
main street and I found there 
was a lot to see and do.  Per-
haps another visit to Goolwa  
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might be arranged some time, as there are activities, ie Cockle Train and 
Paddle steamer cruise which might be interesting.   
Anyway, this is my brief article for the weekend.  Keith and I thank you for 
your company and hearty spirits etc. and look forward to catching up when 
we return from Sydney, perhaps with the possibility of a new member.  For 
those who could not attend this rally, fortunately for us all, there is always a 
next time. 

Alison 

Page  4 



Page 5 

 
 

 
 
 
 



Unsubscribe 
If you no longer wish to be on our mailing list, please email: 
 kagreenlees@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Rallies - 2016 
April 8th - 10th   Kingston-On-Murray for the weekend. 
     From Monday  to Thursday travelling to Mildura, 
     staying at the Buronga Riverside Park in NSW. 

May 13th - 15th  Clare Discovery Park 

June 3rd - 5th  Belair National Park 

July     NO RALLY 

August 5th - 7th  Waikerie 

September 2nd - 4th Stony Creek 

October 7th - 9th  Mount Compass 

November 4th - 6th Berri 

December 2nd - 4th Normanville, Jetty Caravan Park 


